GARRETT COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS
Public Service Center
2008 Maryland Hwy., Suite 1
MT1N. LAKE PARK, MARYLAND 21550-6349
(301) 334-6985 « Fax (301) 334-6988
www.garrettcounty.org

BOARD MEETING MINUTES
June 2, 2020

ATTENDING: Lois A. Martin, Board President
Randy Glotfelty, Board Vice President
Charles Nolan, Board Member
Connie Meyers, Board Secretary
James Moore, Board Member
Steven D. Fratz, Election Director

ABSENT: None
5:00 PM-Meeting was called to order and quorum determined by Lois Martin.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
The minutes for the May 5th, 2020 meeting was approved on a motion made by Chuck
Nolan, seconded by Randy Glotfelty and made unanimous by Lois Martin.

ELECTION DIRECTOR REPORT:
There were 66 new registrations and 59 removals in May.

Voter registration reopens on June 15%, We can begin processing mail returned from the
US Postal Service, registering new voters and make any requested changes to voter
records at this time.

We have received a total of 6,135 mail in ballots to date. On May 26", May 27" and

May 28" the Board along with Election Judges canvassed a combined total of 5,000
ballots.

The remaining Canvasses are as follows:
e Thursday June 4" Vote By Mail Canvass beginning at 9:00 a.m.
e Wednesday June 10" Provisional Canvass beginning at 9 a.m.

e Friday June 12™ final Absentee Canvass beginning at 9:00 a.m. with certification
to follow the Absentee Canvass.

On June 2", Election Day, Steve asked all Board Members to meet at the Oakland
Community Center to assist the Election Judges with closing down the election
equipment, putting all tables back and general cleaning up of the center.



On June 3™ the moving company will pick up the voting machines to transport them back
to the election office.

OLD BUSINESS:
None

NEW BUSINESS AND CORRESPONDENCE:

Linda Lamone forwarded an email to Steve that she had received from a Garrett County

voter. The letter stated what a great job Steve and the staff at Garrett County do for the
voters of the county.

ADJOURNMENT:
The next board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, July 7th at 5:00 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m. on a motion by Chuck Nolan, seconded by
Randy Glotfelty, and made unanimous by Lois Martin.
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Lois Martin, Board President




